Where did Christmas go?!

We here at TOFS do hope you were all able to make the best of a very different Christmas and New Year.  

Well it’s been a while since the last blog but here we are, beginning of Feb, and we have certainly started the year off at full steam!  In fact we ended 2020, (hurrah, I hear you cry!), in much the same way; it was very much all hands on deck to organise the Covid clinics for our over 80s community.  And, while there were a few teething  problems in the beginning,  I think the organisers were brilliant at assessing and making changes where needed.  This was felt by many of our patients too, who kindly commented and took the time to write/email with their positive experience.

Working alongside Townhill Park, Woolston Lodge and our wonderful hosts, St Peters Surgery I think I can speak for us all when I say how very priviledged and proud we felt to be the first practices in the South to offer the Pfizer vaccine.  The clinics still remain a really positive step to keeping all of our community safe, and the attendance to them is clearly a feeling we all share.  Please note that all eligible groups will be notified when we have the next vaccines in for their particular clinic; we may not get much notice so we will text/phone/email you as soon as we do…we would, kindly, ask that you do not phone us just to query this.

All that’s left for me to say, for now, is keep checking our website: oldfirestationsurgery.co.uk for Covid updates and general information; it’s a great signposting resource for all sorts of queries, ailments, and advice.

Stay safe,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Taymar (Reception Team)




